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and evidence that these IMGs are amongst the most isolated and vulnerable practitioners, with 
at least 50% of our regionally- and rurally located GPs identified as IMGs. 
 
In accordance with the AMA Queensland Council’s resolutions, we respectfully submit the 
enclosed IMG Working Group’s recommendations for your consideration for progression by the 
pending AMA IMG Working Group. We also urge you and the AMA IMG Working Group to 
consider advocacy to support vulnerable private practice IMGs, particularly GPs in regional, 
rural and remote Australia. 
 
Our IMG Working Group Chair and Vice President, Dr Emilia Dauway, is AMA Queensland’s 
representative on the AMA IMG Working Group. Dr Dauway has a wealth of knowledge about 
IMGs generally and the specifics of the AMA Qld IMG Working Group recommendations. She is 
available to assist with related questions you or the AMA IMG Working Group may have.  
 
We look forward to seeing the results of your work and advocacy in this important area. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

   

Dr Nick Yim         
President   
AMA Queensland 

Dr Brett Dale 
Chief Executive Officer 
AMA Queensland 

 
 
  




